
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

KS1 Hook Sheet W/b 26.11.18 

Theme: Mission Space!  
We are going to be taking on many different roles as part our 

space topic. We will be a part of the mission control team, take 

part in astronaut training and explore what it is like to travel to 

space.   

Phonics 
Miss McIntyre – Revising key 

phase 5 sounds.  

Mrs Palmer – Sound family 

revision 

Mr Allen – Sound family 

revision 

Mr Morter/Miss Gilbert – 

Reviewing phase 4 phonics.  

Maths 
In Year 1 we will be learning about 

time. We will be learning to tell the 

time to o’clock and half past the hour.  

 

In Year 2 we will be learning how to 

read scales. We will be reading scales 

that go up in steps of 2, 5 and 10. We 

will also be estimating where numbers 

may go on the scale.  

 

English 
In KS1 we will planning and 

writing our own space stories. 

In year one we will be making 

sure we use capital letters, 

finger spaces and full stops in 

our sentences. In year two we 

will be focusing on developing 

the setting in our story.  

Theme 

 In science we will be learning about 

the properties of different materials. 

We will be deciding which materials 

might be best for a space rocket or 

space suit, giving scientific reasons for 

our choices.  
 

Science Homework 

 

Research all about 

space suits. Find out 

about the different 

parts to a space suit 

and the materials it is 

made from. You can 

choose to present this 

information in any way 

you like.  

 

Please bring in any 

completed homework by 

Friday 30th November 

2018. 

Spellings 
Please practice your spellings 

at home. 

Year One Spellings 

We will be sending 

home individual 

spellings for the 

children to have a go 

at learning. 

 
Year Two Spellings 

We will be sending 

home individual 

spellings for the 

children to have a go 

at learning. 

We will be exploring the collective worship theme of Koinonia (Fellowship). 

 

‘What is 

fellowship?’ 

Discuss. 

 

Maths Homework 

Thank you to all the children who have 

completed their first maths homework. 

Please can the children have a go at 

exercise five this week. It will be due 

next Friday.  


